
Dear Friends of Sts. Peter and Paul Catholic STEM School, 
 
The Gala Committee has begun preparation for the annual A Night To Remember Gala to be held 
Saturday, February 22, 2025.  Each year the event includes a silent auction; from which, the 
proceeds go towards supporting the many areas of the school that may have a need. 

 

The success 
of our A Night To Remember event is due to the continued support of the individuals and businesses 
in our community.  If you haven’t already done so, please consider donating to our 2025 A Night to 
Remember Gala. 

 In the past we have asked for donations such as a service or product that you provide, 
unique home décor items, tickets to sporting or theater events, weekend getaways, attractive 
gift baskets, gift certificates for goods or services, or any other donation you were willing to provide. 

 
We appreciate your support and will display any donation at the auction. 

 
Contributions to Sts. Peter 

and Paul Catholic Church are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law and help support the 
School. The non-profit tax I.D. number of Sts. Peter and Paul Catholic STEM School is 84-0448043. 
Valuation and/or appraisal of non-cash contributions is the donor’s responsibility. Under federal tax 
laws, it is the donor’s responsibility to establish and substantiate the amount and value of charitable 
contributions, and Saints Peter and Paul Catholic STEM School generally cannot assist you with this 
process.

 

 All gifts, gift certificates, etc., should be made out to “Sts. Peter and Paul Catholic STEM 
School”. 

 

We are so appreciative of your generosity and support for our school and young children. 

 

For more 
information regarding the A Night To Remember Gala or to have your item picked up, feel free to 
contact the school at 303-420-0402. 

 
 

Correspondence and donations can also be sent to: 

 

Sts. Peter and Paul Catholic STEM School 
3920 Pierce St. 
Wheat Ridge, CO 80033 

  
  
 

Please complete the enclosed donation form and include it with your donation. 

 

To ensure you 
are properly recognized, donations must be ready for pick-up or mailed by Friday, February 7, 
2025.  

Thank you for your generosity and support!  

Sincerely,  
 
 

Carlo and Rachel Capra, Gala Committee Chair 
Sts. Peter and Paul Catholic STEM School 
303-819-4155 
 


